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18th November 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

As part of our English topic, we have organised a trip to Warner Bros Studio Tour: The 

Making of Harry Potter in Watford on Wednesday 5th February 2025.  Our objective for the 

day is to provide the children with a real-life experience to inspire their writing about the 

world of Harry Potter.  As well as this, we will have the opportunity to experience the 

filming and studio elements of the Harry Potter films, which will further their 

understanding of the use of media and film in our computing lessons.  

We will be leaving school at 9.00 a.m. travelling with Farnham Coaches and we will be back 

in school at the later time of 3.45 p.m.  Please return the slip at the bottom of this letter 

so that we know how your child is getting home – thank you. 

 

The children will need to wear their school uniform, including a Manor School sweatshirt/ 

cardigan, but can wear trainers instead of school shoes as this will be more comfortable 

during the visit.  

Your child will need a packed lunch (no glass bottles, or sweets please), ideally kept in a 

small rucksack. FREE SCHOOL MEALS ONLY - If your child is entitled to free school meals 

we will provide them with a packed lunch from the kitchen if you would like us to do so.  

Please email adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk by Wednesday 8th January 2025 to 

request a packed lunch from school.  Otherwise, it will be assumed that you will be 

providing your own from home.  

We will have to go through security checks at the beginning of the tour so please make 

sure your child’s bag only contains their lunch and possibly a lightweight coat depending 

on the weather – although we will not be spending a long period of time outdoors. No 

other items such as purses/ wallets, books or toys should be brought on the trip. We will 

not be looking in the shops as they are quite expensive, however items can be purchased 

online through the Harry Potter website if you would like your child to have a souvenir. 

If your child suffers from travel sickness and requires medication for the return journey 

then you will need to come in to the school prior to the trip to complete a medical 

consent form along with the medication’s complete original packaging. If we hold 

medicine for your child in school (i.e. inhaler / epipen), this will be taken on the trip. 

 

mailto:adminoffice@manor-junior.hants.sch.uk


In order to cover the cost of this visit we will be seeking payments of £25.00 per child.  

This is being subsidised by the Christmas Craft money.  If insufficient funds are 

forthcoming the trip will be cancelled. Please give consent and pay for this online via 

SCOPAY under the trips and events section.  The deadline for paying for this is Wednesday 

8th January 2025.  If you are having financial difficulties, please contact the school office for 

advice.   

 

We hope the children will have a fun and educational day which will provide a valuable 

learning experience and a great ending to our topic.  

 

Yours sincerely  

 

 

 

Mrs H James 

Year 4 Leader 

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Warner Bros Studio Tour 

Arrangement for collection at 3.45 p.m. 

 

 

Name of child: …………………………………………………………………………………………………….. Class: ………………….. 

 

I will collect my child at 3.45 p.m. 

 

My child will be collected by: …………………………………………………………………. at 3.45 p.m. 

 

My child attends Wraparound Care 

 

 

Please tick one of the boxes above so that we know how your child is getting home – thank you 

 

 

 

Signed: ………..………………….….……………………………………………     Date: ……………………………. 

 Parent/Carer 

 

 

 

 


